
 

 

  

 

Memo 
 

Aultman Hospital PGY2 Emergency Medicine Pharmacy Residency Program  

 

January 25, 2024 – For Immediate Release 

 

The Aultman Hospital PGY2 Emergency Medicine Program will not be filling a position for the 

2024-2025 residency year due to lack of funding. The PGY2 Emergency Medicine Program will 

still move forward with the accreditation process with the intent to gain accreditation this year. 
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